
 

 

 
 

Google Classroom Virtual Learning 
Primary Live Sessions for Primary Pupils Classroom 

Whilst many of you are learning from home and spending a lot of 
your spare time at home during this time, we have created a 
‘Primary Pupils’ classroom for all Primary Pupils to access. It is 
imperative that every pupil logs into Google Classroom so they do 
not miss out on the daily live sessions which take place!  

There are also activities, quizzes and apps on Google Classroom for 
you to access so you can communicate with us whilst you are at 
home! 

We hope to see you all soon!  

 

From Monday 29th June until Tuesday 21st July 2020 

Monday: 12:45-13:15pm 

Tuesday: 14:00-14:30 

Wednesday: 14:00-14:30 

Thursday: 12:45-13:15 

Friday: 12:45-13:15 


